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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

29/09/2024

MR Mitchell Bevan
22 Capri CL
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I object to this development on multiple grounds.
The transport infrastructure on Barrenjoey rd especially near Careel bay is already stretched
at the best of times. As a former bus driver for Keilos Downer our organisation was acutely
aware of the problems in that particular block as multiple bus routes terminate there for a turn
around.
This area simply does not need any more alcohol vendors as the 7 already present are more
than enough. Thanks




